Minutes from May 12, 2014 Roch. Recreation Commission

Members present: Lauren Colanto, Chris Bowlen, Art Jacobs, Pete Lachapelle, Tamara Hewitt,
Paul Roberts, Jeff Turgeon

Members absent: Sheila Colson, Karen Stokes, Regan Dowe

» Minutes from April meeting accepted

» Chris reviewed Munis revenue and expense report. Revenues solid. Chris explained a
couple of overdrawn expense lines, particularly part time salaries.

> Art reviewed summer programming using the seasonal handout.

» There were 363 participants at the May Teen Night.

» Lauren reviewed the Playground/Park Inspection Reports. The City Council passed a
resolution allowing for a pavilion to be built at Hansen Pines on the current pad where
one was planned during playground construction. The project needs to be approved by
HUD. Skate park will be dismantled and brought to landfill.

> Rec staff gave Squamanagonic update. Liberty Mutual completed painting at the
Commons and a 2 day clean up at Squamanagonic. The disc golf course should open in
late June...possible pro disc golfers to join grand opening on a date to be announced.
Something needs to be done with houndsman’s hut...possibly a pavilion.

> Next meeting June 9...possible joint meeting at Squamanagonic??



